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Sacramento Bee Turns to Fisher Phillips for Insight on Supreme
Court Nominee’s Potential Impact on Labor Law

News

10.06.20 

In an article focused on how Amy Coney Barrett could reshape California’s gig economy law and

labor unions, The Sacramento Bee turned to Todd Lyon, co-chair of Fisher Phillips’ Labor Relations

practice, for insight into what employers might expect. While her previous decisions may provide

some insight into how she may rule on the U.S. Supreme Court, Todd says it’s not crystal clear what

kind of views she would hold on some of these workplace topics. He says Barrett has favored

employers more than employees so far in her rulings, but she can surprise people in her Supreme

Court Decisions.

To read the full article, visit The Sacramento Bee.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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